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Senator Mike Nozzolio recently had the opportunity to honor the late Pearl Kilmer Wilson,

who in 1985 campaigned to save the “Mail It” program, a service for large print books for

homebound and disabled seniors. Senator Nozzolio was pleased to recognize Pearl’s efforts

on behalf of the Port Byron community and to present Library Director Evelyn Taylor with a

special New York State flag.


